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 5th February 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

We are unable to hold face-to-face Parents’ Evenings again this term due to Coronavirus restrictions. To 

enable us to continue to provide you with an update regarding the progress of your child, we have made the 

decision to contact you via phone for a 1:1 parent consultation. During the phone call your child’s class 

teacher will discuss how your child has been getting on with their remote learning and/ or learning in school. 

They will also advise you on ways that you can continue to support your child with their learning.  

 

Telephone conversations will last between 5- 10minutes and there will be the opportunity for you to ask 

questions and discuss any concerns that you may have about your child. Should these go over 10 minutes 

then the class teacher will ask you to make another telephone appointment with them (at a later date) so 

that you can both continue the conversation. Teachers are limited in terms of time as they have been given 

specific slots to contact parents due to us only having two phone lines in school. We ask that you be 

understanding of this during the phone calls. 

 

There is a list below of the dates that the teachers will be making their phone calls. Please ensure that you 

make every effort to be available to answer the phone during these times. We appreciate that some parents 

may have working commitments so if you are unable to be available on these days then please can we ask 

that you email enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk, we will then seek to arrange an alternative appointment for 

you.  

 

 

 

 

Date Year 

Group 

Teacher 

AM PM 

Monday 8th Feb EYFS Mrs Addlesee Mrs Fulcher/ Mrs McEvoy 

Tuesday 9th Feb Year 2 Miss Freeman Mrs Gaze 

Wednesday 10th Feb Year 3 Mrs Clark Miss Howes 

Thursday 11th Feb Year 1 Miss Haddock Miss Mandefield 

Friday 12th Feb Year 4 Mrs Moorcroft Mrs Brownlie 

Monday 22nd Feb    

Tuesday 23rd Feb Year 6 Miss Jones Mrs Roberts 

Wednesday 24th Feb Year 5 Miss Meads Miss Winston 

Thursday 25th Feb EYFS Mrs Fulcher/ Mrs McEvoy Mrs Addlesee 

Friday 26th Feb Year 2 Mrs Gaze Miss Freeman 

Monday 1st March Year 3 Miss Howes Mrs Clark 

Tuesday 2nd March Year 1 Miss Mandefield Miss Haddock 

Wednesday 3rd March Year 4 Mrs Brownlie Mrs Moorcroft 

Thursday 4th  March Year 6 Mrs Roberts Miss Jones 

Friday 5th March Year 5 Miss Winston Miss Meads 
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Teachers will not be available on Microsoft Teams on the days that they are making phone calls- there will 

also be no live sessions. Teachers will attempt to ring as many parents as possible on the earlier date but it 

is a possibility that you may not receive your phone call until the later one. Should teachers not be able to 

contact you in the first instance then they will attempt to ring again on the second date. 

 

 

We are very much looking forward to getting in touch with you and discussing your child’s progress. If you 

have any concerns or questions in the meantime then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 
 

Chris Heathcote 

(Headteacher)  

 

 

 

 

 


